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Room 172, Capitol Building 

 
February 22, 2018 
 

 1:00 Call to Order and Roll Call – Representative White, Chair 
 
 1:05 Correspondence – Shauna Albrecht 

• Department of Livestock 
• Department of Agriculture 
• Montana State University 
• Board of Regents 
• Wool Growers Assn. 

 
1:15 RFQ – Russ Katherman, A & E Division 

  
2:15 Funding Research – Shauna Albrecht 

• USDA 
• Correspondence to delegation 

 
 2:35 Chronic wasting disease update – Rep. Kerry White 
 
 2:55 VDL accreditation & performance audit update – Shauna Albrecht  
  
 3:15 Research of VDL’s in peer states – Shauna Albrecht 

• Connection with universities 
• History of VDL with MSU 
• Tours 

 
 3:45 Other updates 
 
 3:50 Next Meeting 

 
 3:55 Public Comment* 

 
Adjourn 
 
* Public comment provided in person to the committee is a public record that is videotaped, archived, and available on the Internet. 
Public comment submitted in writing at a committee meeting is a public record that will be posted to the legislative Web site as 
part of the minutes log for the committee meeting. Written comments submitted to the committee via e-mail are considered a 
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public record pursuant to Montana law and may be subject to public disclosure under the right-to-know provisions of the Montana 
Constitution. 
 
For questions about accessibility or to request needed accommodations to attend or participate in this or any other Legislative 
Committee, please contact Lenore Adams 406-444-4456 or leadams@mt.gov (with as much lead time as possible), so we can 
arrange appropriate and seamless assistance.  
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